
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE: Temporary closures in Mackenzie Valley Park   
 
The City of Vaughan is undertaking pre-construction work in Mackenzie Valley Park (5851 Major 
Mackenzie Dr.), as part of future park improvements. 
 
To safely complete the work, the parking lot and both off-leash dog parks will be closed on 
Thursday, Sept. 11, 2025.  
 
Signs and barriers will be in place to guide visitors. 

Questions about the project can be directed to Kevin Yan, Landscape Architect, Facilities and Parks 
Delivery department, by email at kevin.yan@vaughan.ca or by phone at 905-832-2281. 

Closure map 

 

 


